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Question No. 29
Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010:

Has consideration been given to the question of whether it is desirable that those who staff whatever
court replaces the Australian Military Court and meets the Chapter 111 requirements should be
limited to those holding commissions to the armed forces?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

Yes. However, no decisions have been made by Government.



